
The Lakeview Baptist Church Scholarship 
 

The Lakeview Baptist Church was organized in 1936 and met in the old Lakeview Methodist 
Church. The early records are lost so some of this is from the memories and recollections of past 
members.  
 
There were five charter members of the Lakeview Baptist Church. They were: Mr. and Mrs. E.C. 
Hughes, Mr. and Mrs. J.D. Jones, and Mr. J.H. Collier.  
 
Brother H.K. Horn was called as pastor and served until Lloyd Murphy was elected. Brother Horn 
was pastor at Meadow and he served both churches. The church moved to the vacant Lakeview 
School building and served the community there until the vacant Henderson Grocery Store was 
purchased, right across the road from the McNabb Gin (now the Lakeview Gin).  
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